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COOPER

I represent  The Cavendish School which is located adjacent to 33 Inverness Street.  I would like to view the 

drawings of the proposed roof extension with dormer windows to front and rear but am unable to do so as 

there are "no publicly available documents for this application".  

I understand the property is located in a Conservation Area which means that roof extensions are not included 

in permitted development.  

As I am unable to see any drawings, i am unable to comment on the application which makes a farce of the 

consultation process.

I urge Camden to extend the planning consultation deadline beyond 12.08.18 in order to obtain and upload 

drawings on to the planning portal.
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